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TORFAEN LOCAL DELIVERY GROUP UPDATE

Torfaen’s Local Delivery Group held a workshop in the summer to map activities that PSB partners are already delivering or planning which support the five Steps contained in the Well-being Plan. This demonstrated that a substantial amount of existing projects and activities support the Steps and that partners should continue to prioritise and effectively manage these endeavours to maximise their impact in pursuit of the PSB’s Well-being Objectives, until further prioritisation is identified by the PSB. The group also received a presentation from Stuart Bourne on key findings of the Building a Fairer Gwent report and reviewed Torfaen’s local area Well-being Assessments for unique issues, discussing potential areas of difference.

LDG coordinators and NRW representatives from across the region met to discuss how best to approach discussions of climate and nature related activities in LDG workshops. It was decided to monitor ongoing project identification at the regional level and consider the success of the format of the initial such workshop in Blaenau Gwent held in late November, with a view to potentially replicate the format in other areas. 

Preparatory work has been undertaken in advance of agreeing the LDG’s terms of reference at the next meeting.





